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Media Release 
Peke Waihanga to supply Orthotic Service for Bay of Plenty DHB 
 

Release Date: 21 March 2021, 10:00am 

 

Peke Waihanga is excited to announce that we will be the new supplier for Orthotic Services for 

Bay of Plenty DHB. This change will come into effect on Friday 01 April 2022.  

 

We are greatly looking forward to implementing this service and making a positive impact for 

orthotic patients in the Bay of Plenty region.  

 

Key information on this service will be released closer to the time.  

 

Contact Information 

Peke Waihanga 

Kathryn Scott – Social & Communications Manager 

communications@nzals.co.nz  

04 385 9410 

 
Learn more about Peke Waihanga  

www.pw.co.nz  
www.orthoticservice.co.nz  
www.peersupport.nz  
 

Find Peke Waihanga online  
Follow Peke Waihanga on social media for the latest news, stories and events:  

Peke Waihanga  
@pekewaihanga  
Peke Waihanga  
Peke Waihanga 

mailto:communications@nzals.co.nz
http://www.pw.co.nz/
http://www.orthoticservice.co.nz/
http://www.peersupport.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/Peke-Waihanga-306700359982541
https://www.instagram.com/pekewaihanga/?hl=en
https://www.linkedin.com/company/pekewaihanga
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCEYJQpHmjwcKurY5l5aeZ4A

